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I am writing to express strong opposition to SB 210. Eliminating mail-in ballots in 

favor of in-person voting is going to alienate many residents, preventing them from 

voting all together. I myself have little kids with special needs and I frequently can’t 

leave with them, or get childcare to watch them so I can leave the house by myself. 

This is simply one example of how in-person voting will reduce voting. Oppose SB-

210!  


